Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

“ October 2014

Mr. Tom O'Neill

Meetings Administrator
South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Mr. O'Neill,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Taoiseach, Mr. Enda Kenny
T.D., regarding the Meeting of South Dublin Council held on 22 September
2014 the contents of which have been noted.

A copy of your letter has been forwarded to the Minister for the Environment,
Community and Local Government, Mr. Alan Kelly T.D., who is the Minister
responsible for the matters you raise and who will be in contact with you
directly.

Yours sincerely,
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Michelle McKiernan 10 0CT 20%
Assistant Private Secretary
to the Taoiseach Corporate Seriors

Telephone: 01-6194000
E-mail: privateoffice(@taoiseach.gov.ie
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